
Announcements, February 16, 2025 

• February’s Flock Night has been cancelled. We recognize 

many will want to attend the memorial Service for Charity 

Bartell. This will be held at Visalia Church of the Nazarene, Su 

today at  4 pm. 

• Young Adult Camp is coming up on March 21-24 Hartland 
Christian Camp a Deposit of $50 is due the first week of 
February. See Pastor Chris for more information. 

• Alabaster boxes are now available. You can pick up in the 

gathering place. Alabaster Sunday will be next week, February 

23rd. 

• Mark your calendars for Wednesday, March 5th for our annual 

Ash Wednesday service and prayer stations.  Prayer stations 

will be open at 6 pm followed by service at 6:30 pm.  All other 

Wednesday ministries will not be meeting this evening to join in 

the service. 

• See the bulletin for additional activities and ministries available 

here at TNAZ.    

Check for celebration offering if in the middle of the service and 

then invite ushers forward and pray. 

 

 


